
Educational Policy Committee-Chair’s Report 

 

The EDC met on 10/6 

1. Three members of the EPC were able to attend 

2. Discussion on Fast Track concerns from Joni and department responses 

The EPC met on 10/20 

1. Six members of the EOC were able to attend 

2. Voted on Response to Joni for Fast Track concerns-unanimous YES for those in 

attendance 

3. Discussion on HAW 5.501 

a. Delete Policy or Revise-David and I will work on revising  

4. Discussion on No Show Policy 

Good News 

1. Sending Response to Joni regarding Fast Track and moving forward ( I have 

attached the response for the Faculty Senate 

2. We currently have representation from all departments 

 

Next EPC meeting  11/03/2017 

 

-Submitted by Chair Toni Cravens 

 


